
June 5, 2025

TOROMONT- CIMCO

Chris Diamond

SENT VIA POSTAGE

RE:  RC-09-2025 – Dehumidifiers: Purchase and Installation of 3 Desiccant Dehumidifiers

Dear Mr. Diamond,  

The Township of North Huron is pleased to notify you that your company has been awarded the

project noted above in the amount of $122,155.00, plus applicable taxes. 

Township staff will be in contact for confirmation. 

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to

contact me at the phone number or email address listed below.  

Regards, 

Valerie Lamont

Public Works & Facilities Administrative Assistant

519-357-3550 ext. 128

vlamont@northhuron. ca

cc:  Chip Wilson

Interim Director of Public Works

519-357-3550 ext. 129

cwilson@northhuron. ca

Kelly Steiss

Director of Recreation and Children’ s Services

519-357-1208 ext.322

ksteiss@northhuron. ca


